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Nursery visit to St. Peter and St. Paul Church 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are excited to announce Nursery children will be going on a visit to St. Peter and St. Paul 
Church. The visit is to support our ‘To the Ends of the Earth’ branch that we are teaching 
through our RE curriculum. Father John will welcome the children into Church and talk about 
how the parish Church is a special place.  
 

We are planning our visit on Tuesday 20th May. 
 
As the trip is taking place on Tuesday we would like to invite NEW (Nursery End of the Week) to 
join us, meeting us at Church at 10am. Please let a member of staff know if you are meeting us. 
 
Children should wear their school uniform and school shoes as normal. We will be walking to 
church so please ensure your child has weather appropriate clothing (cap and sun lotion if hot, 
waterproof if raining).  
 
We require the support of parent/carer helpers for the trip. If you are willing to help out please 
indicate on the permission slip below, speak to a member of staff or email school. Thank you 
very much for all of your support and cooperation. We know the children will have a wonderful 
visit. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Nursery staff 

………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Nursery Trip to Church 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………to go on the above trip. 
 
Child’s class………  Signed…………………………………………….. 
 
I am willing to help on the trip – parent/carers name ………………………………………….. 
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